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  Town of Kitzmiller 
PO Box 339 
Kitzmiller, MD 21538 

Boxholder 

Kitzmiller, MD 
21538 

Mayor & Town Council Meetings  
Monday, October 24th, 2022  

Monday, November 28th, 2022  
Both Meetings will be held at the Kitzmiller Community Building starting at 7PM.  

If any special accommodations need to be made, please feel free to call the office. 

Friday, November 11th, 2022 is Veteran’s Day.  
There will be meals delivered to veterans in 

Kitzmiller and surrounding areas.  
They are currently looking for people to help 
make Baked Goods for the Bake Sale they are 

hosting at the Autumn Glory Event. 
If you need more information or would like to 
make sure that you or someone you know is 

on the list, please contact Teresa Durst at 
1.304.446.5770. 

 

301.453.3449 

Please leave a VM if  

there is no answer. 

Mon & Thurs 9A to 5P 

Tues 10a to 7p 

Friday is my cleaning day. 

kitzmd@shentel.net 

www.kitzmillermd.org 
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Kitzmiller Volunteer Fire Department 

We are selling Christmas Cash Tickets.  

They are $10 a Ticket.  

1st Prize is $1,500.00.  

2nd Prize is $750.00.  

3rd Prize is $500.00.  

There will be a bonus of 5 - $100.00 

Winners. See a volunteer for your 

ticket. 

Old Fashioned Christmas Planning 
The planning for Old Fashioned 

Christmas is underway.  

Old Fashioned Christmas is planned 

for the evening of  

Friday, December 9th, 2022. 

Scheduled Meetings are 

 as follows: 

Tuesday, Oct. 18th @5:30PM. 

Tuesday, Nov. 15th @5:30PM. 

Tuesday, December 6th @5:30PM. 

All meetings will be held at the 

Kitzmiller Town Hall.  

- Anyone wanting to be a part of the 

Committee is welcome to attend.  

- A member from each organization is 

encouraged to attend if they wish to 

participate in the event. 

Kitzmiller Ruth Enlow Library 
 • A FREE composting class will be held 
at the Library on Weds., October 5th, from 6:00-7:00 
pm. The first 10 to register will receive a free 
composting bin. Please call 301-334-8091 to register. 
There will also be a drawing for a tabletop compost 
pail for those attending the class. 

• The library will be open from 10 – 6 pm on Friday, 
October 14th, for Autumn Glory in Kitzmiller. Raffle 
baskets will be displayed and Fall crafts will be 
available for the kids. Raffle tickets are available now 
at the Library and Town Hall. All proceeds will 
benefit the Town of Kitzmiller. 

• Cover2Cover Book Club for adults will be held on 
October 17th, from 6:00-7:00 pm. We will be 
discussing the One Maryland One Book for 2022 
“What’s Mine and Yours” by Naima Coster. Stop by 
the Library for your FREE copy of the book and to 
register for this event. 

 • The library will be closing at 5:30PM on November 
23rd and remained closed until the following 
Monday for Thanksgiving.

 

• Children’s Story Time for ages 3-5 is every Tuesday 
from 10:30-11:00 am. 

• LEGO Club is the 2nd Wednesday of each month from 
4:30-5:30 pm. 

• STEAM Kids is the 4th Wednesday of each month from 
4:30-5:30 pm. 

• Garrett County DSS will be at the library the 
3rd Thursday of each month from 11-3 pm to help anyone 
needing assistance. Also, a representative from Western 
MD Consortium will accompany DSS to provide 
information and meet with customers about the services 
and support they provide. 

• We still have FREE Covid test kits and KN95 face masks 
available. Please call the library to schedule an       
appointment for pick-up. 
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Kitzmiller Empowerment Group: 
We will also be Hosting a Halloween Photo 

Room from 6:30P to 7P the evening of the 

Autumn Glory Festivities in the Old Kitzmiller 

School Entrance. Be sure to bring your camera! 

Garrett County Health Department: 
We will be holding a prescription take back the 

evening of Autumn Glory in Kitzmiller. This will 

be located at the Park Pavilion from 2P to 5P. 

Kitzmiller Head Start: 
- Our school year has blown in on the fall wind 

& is in full force! If you or anyone you know 

might be interested in sending a child to Head 

Start, please call 301.334.7494 for Judy Fike.  

- Our kiddos are selling RADA! If you would like 

to see an order book or to even purchase, 

please see a Head Start Parent or call the 

center at 301.453.3595.  

Kitzmiller Assembly of God: 
- Make sure to stop by during the Town Trick 

or Treat to grab some of our treats as we 

share God's love. 

- Oct. 30-Soup, Salad, and Dessert Dinner 

after Morning Worship. 

- We begin our Sunday Mornings at 11AM 

for Morning Worship and Children’s 

Church. With Evening Worship beginning 

at 7PM. 

 

 

Kitzmiller Coal Heritage Museum: 
Come check out the Kitzmiller Museum! We have a lot of 

things to explore about Kitzmiller’s Past! The coal mines, 

the grist mills, the timber mill, and lots more. Please note 

that visiting the museum is by appointment only. Give 

Beccie a call at the town hall at 301.453.3449, please 

leave a message with your name, phone number, and 

that you would like to visit the museum and she will get 

you on the schedule!  

Blaine Full Gospel Church: 
- We are currently taking orders for the following:  

Peanut Butter Crunch. $8/lb.  

Cinnamon Hard Tack Candy - $7/lb. 

The last day to order will be on October 31st. Please 

contact a member of the church.  

- October 9th is Pastor Appreciation 

- October 30th we will be hosting a Fall Festival 

- November 6th we will be having Thanksgiving Dinner 

- Sunday School Classes begin at 10 AM.  

- Praise & Worship and Children’s Church begin at 11AM. 

 

2P to 5P 

Sending a Special Thanks…  
Rosemary Smith & Mike Brady 

Thank you both so much for helping with Garrett 
County’s 150th Anniversary Celebration.  

It was much appreciated and the knowledge you 
shared about our community was remarkable. 
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Kitzmiller Lions Club 

Kitzmiller Lions Club strives to serve those in our 

community. One of the newly found ways we do 

this, is to help those in need of medical supplies. 

Hospital Beds, walkers, wheelchairs, potty chairs, 

you think it, we just might have it. If you or anyone 

else you know needs any of the above-mentioned 

medical items or anything else, please feel free to 

contact Robbie Reckart at 301.453.3418. 

- Are you in need of a new pair of glasses? Lions 

Club is here to help! Call Robbie Reckart at 

301.453.3418 for more information! 

- We will be supplying free Hot Dogs, Nachos, & 

Drinks for the Autumn Glory Movie Night Event. 

Coal Bucket Restaurant: 
For Autumn Glory Weekend, we will have 

extended hours and will be serving Hot Turkey 

Dinners for $11.  

Friday, October 14th & Saturday, October 15th we 

will be open from Noon to 7P. 

Sunday, October 16th will be from Noon to 5P. 

All Craft and Gift Items will be Buy One Get One at 

equal or less value this weekend too.  

We will resume back to normal hours the following 

Wednesday, October 19th.  

Thank You for your understanding.  

The girls and I will be passing out treats on Trick or 

Treat Night! 

We will be having 

Thanksgiving Dinner on 

Thanksgiving Day. The meal is 

still yet to be determined.  

Don’t forget to follow us on 

Facebook to stay up to date 

with all the Coal Bucket’s 

shenanigans.  

Kitzmiller United Methodist 

Church 
Sunday morning church 

services begin at 9 AM. 

Anyone is welcome to attend! 

- Stay tuned to Facebook for 

our announcements about the 

Food Drops! 

From the Mayor’s Desk 

There are a lot of things happening in our wonderful 

community! Storm Drainage has been an issue that 

we [The Mayor and Council] have been working on. 

We are currently waiting on a few estimates to come 

back for some of the projects we have in mind. 

With trick or treat coming up, there are a few things I 

would like to remind everyone of: 

1. PLEASE do not park on the sidewalks. The town puts 

thousands of dollars into our sidewalks and driving on 

them contributes to quicker deterioration. 

2. PLEASE do not park in front of the Fire Hydrants. 

They are there for the Fire Department for easy access 

in case of an emergency.  

Watch for electrical upgrades to be made to the park 

and the installation of the new streetlights. 

We finally got the approval for the USDA Grant for the 

New Dump Truck! 

We were also awarded a grant for the removal and 

installation of new playground equipment at the 

school. Volunteers will be needed to prepare for this 

project. I look forward to seeing everyone during our 

Autumn Glory Event on Friday, October 14th. 

Stay safe, stay warm, and I hope you have a Happy 

Thanksgiving. 

Mayor, Robert Reckart 

This edition of the 

Kitzmiller Newsletter is in 

Honor of the Late 

Lawrence Elliott.  

Lawrence was born on 

March 25th, 1928. He was a 

WWII & Korean War 

Veteran serving 22 years in 

the U.S. Navy. He was the 

Kitzmiller Branch Manager 

for Garrett National Bank 

for over 20 yrs & Kitzmiller 

Mayor from 1970 to 1972. 

Lawrence is survived by his 

wife Maxine, a son, & 3 

Grandchildren. Lawrence 

passed away on Saturday, 

September 3rd, 2022, at 94. 


